
 

Members of the County Commission may attend Town Hall Meeting of the 

Crestview Chamber of Commerce to be held on Tuesday, August 31, 2021, to 

discuss the proposed expansion of the Tourist Development Taxing District 

 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 

the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, notice is hereby given 

that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners 

may attend a Town Hall meeting of the Crestview Chamber of Commerce to be held 

on Tuesday, August 31, 2021, beginning at 6:00 pm, to discuss the proposed 

expansion of the tourist development taxing district.  The meeting will be held at 

Warriors Hall, which is located at 201 Stillwell Blvd., Crestview, FL 32539. 

 

 

 


